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�  MADHUBAN SEASON 2002/3  � 
 
 
Dear Jewels of the Brahmin Clan, 
 
All good wishes and greetings for the holiest auspicious festival of Deepawali. 
 
Madhuban has shared the good news that sweetest Dadiji welcomes you all with her big heart to come for 
beloved BapDada’s meetings through the season. 
 
However, the maximum number of Double Foreigners for each meeting will be around 400.  It is therefore 
important to plan from now which groups would be going to Madhuban for which meeting.  It is preferable 
for BKs to travel to Madhuban in November, December and for 18th January, where possible, so that large 
groups are avoided during February and March 2003. 
 
Please send your numbers directly to your NCO, who will send them to London to Sister Jayanti by e-mail.  
The NCO’s should also send a copy to their RCO. 
 
Please do ask Baba’s children to decide now and let us have the numbers immediately, so that the groups are 
spaced out throughout the season. 
 
Dadi Janki will be in Madhuban from 28th November – 3rd January and again during the February and 
March season. 
 
Please do let us know latest by 25th November. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation. 
 
In Baba’s yaad, 
 
 
BK Jayanti 


